State of Florida ORIGINAL

Z) Public Serfice Qommission
-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M-

DATE: December 4, 2002

TO: Blanca Bayd, Director, Division of the Commission Clerk and Administrative Services
FROM: Walter D’Haeseleer, Director, Division of Competitive Markets & Enforcement ﬁ
RE: Return of Confidential Documents in Docket No. 020611-TP

The following confidential documents are no longer needed, and can be returned to their
sources.

06775-02
07539-02

c: Division of Competitive Markets & Enforcement (Ileri, Casey, Bulecza-Banks)
Division of the Commission Clerk and Administrative Services (Lockard)
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